
Year Six Newsletter 

Summer 2 
Welcome  
We hope you and your children had a restful break after last term’s SATs tests. The 

children behaved in an exemplary manner across the week. We are now focusing on the school’s 

summer production of ‘Oliver!’ whilst also preparing the children for the transition from primary to 

secondary School. We also have the Isle of Wight trip to look forward to! 

Isle of Wight  
As we approach the Isle of Wight trip, there are a 

few items that we need to remind you of before the 

trip. Most of this information has been sent out 

alongside the presentation we have already shared. 

Timings 
The children need to arrive at school at normal time 

on Monday, 26th June and the coach will depart at 

10am.  On Friday, 30th June, we expect to be back by 4.30pm but will keep you updated if there 

are any delays. 
Clothing 
As we are doing a range of visits (rather than all sporty, physical activities) the children will need 

comfortable, everyday clothing. A full list of what to pack is included in the slides that have been 

sent out.  Next week, we will check the weather forecast but packing a waterproof jacket and a 

sunhat will ensure children are protected whatever the weather. 
Phones 
No electronic devices are to be brought on the trip.  We will be in regular contact with school, and 

post on Twitter or Instagram throughout the week.  We will also have contact details with us in case 

of emergency. 
Money 
The children can bring £10 into school before the trip for spending money.  Please can this be 

brought in a named envelope and given to the class teacher before Wednesday, 21st 

June.  Everything the children need has been covered in the trip cost: this extra money is to buy 

themselves a souvenir if wanted and is not compulsory or expected. 
Medicine and Dietary Requirements 
Please ensure our school records are up to date with any medicines or dietary requirements.  If 

your child needs hay-fever tablets, they should have their name on the packaging and given to 

the class teacher on the morning of the visit.  

Uniform 
Please label all items of clothing with your child’s name to enable us to return lost property to the 

correct child. Please support us by ensuring that your child does not wear jewellery, nail varnish or 

short skirts. Boys should not have any patterns shaved in their hair. If your child has newly pierced 

ears, they must be covered with plasters while at school and be removed at all other times. 

Sun Safety 
As we are approaching the summer months, the temperatures are beginning to increase. Please 

ensure your child is protected in the sun by bringing into school a cap or sun hat, a water bottle 

and is wearing protective sun lotion. 

Home Learning 
We hope that you find the Home Learning Journals a useful way to communicate with us about 

your child’s progress. Please continue to support your child’s learning by listening to them read 

every night. 

Upcoming dates 
You have received some information regarding some upcoming dates for the Year 6 leavers’ 

events. If you can’t access this information, please contact the office for more information. 

Thank you for your continuing support!  


